
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 23 July 2009 

4. PLANNING ADMINISTRATION MONTHLY REPORT (NOVEMBER 2008 TO MAY 2009) 
 
 The Committee received a monthly report to provide information about resource consent applications 

received and processed by the Planning Administration and Subdivision teams.  It contained 
information from November 2008 to May 2009.  Staff informed the Committee that in May and June 
2009 the Planning and Administration Subdivision teams met their key performance indicators (based 
on statutory timeframes) an average of 93 per cent.  Staff commented that this was a high completion 
rate compared with the national average.   

 
The Committee decided to receive this report for information. 
 
The Committee also asked staff to: 
 
(a) Provide additional data on key performance indicators in regard to building consents and private 

plan change requests.  
 
(b) Attach the Andrew Centre Ltd case as the case of interest in the next report to the Committee. 
 
(c) Add more specific dates in future reports where possible. 

 
 


